Waterford Selectboard Site Visit

October 13, 2018

Gary called the meeting to order at 10:00AM.

Gary and Bill Piper spoke with Roberta Horowitz regarding her flower bed and advised her of the Towns right of way. Horowitz stated she would have the garden removed in spring of 2019. She asked the Selectboard to have the cul-de-sac plowed and maintained to proper width next 2019 winter after the garden has been removed. All agreed.

Gary made the motion to adjourn. Bill seconded the motion. All approved. The meeting adjourned at 10:12AM.

Approved:	Jessy Pelow
Date:	Town Clerk